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Classified as Business 

Purpose 

This bulletin is to inform our customers that the Danfoss Turbocor® spare part instructions included with 

our Spare Part Kits will be changing to include only safety information and kit contents. The instructions 

will continue to include the QR codes to access our service manuals. Once we transition to the new 

format with each instruction, the spare part instructions will be called “Spare Part Kit Information.” 

 

This decision was made to better serve our customers by providing the repair instructions in a single 

document, where all of the information can be obtained, without the need to search elsewhere for 

additional information. 

 

Because of this change, there will be a reduction of paper printed at our factories. This will help us 

protect our environment by producing less waste. Danfoss has been making significant strides to become 

a leader in the “green transition,” and this step will allow us to move forward in a responsible way. 

 

 
Figure 1 – Spare Part Kit Information Sample 
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Classified as Business 

Summary 

As we generate new spare part instructions, or update any existing spare part instructions, we will 

include only general safety information as well as kit contents listed at the bottom. Once we transition 

to the new format, these instructions will be called “Spare Part Kit Information.” 

 

For any upgrade spare part kit or special instructions that are not contained in our service manuals, we 

will continue to provide applicable detailed instructions. 

 

Action Required 

None. 

 

Need Assistance  

For further questions, please contact your Key Account Manager or our Product Support group at 

turbocor.ps.na@danfoss.com or turbocor.ps.eu@danfoss.com for inquiries within Europe.  
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